
Invitation to the MVPC Community 

We are invited to worship at B'nai Torah on Saturday, January 6. Service   
begins at 9:00 am and lunch will be served at noon. If you plan to stay for 
lunch, please RSVP to rsvp@bnaitorah.org so they can plan to have enough 
food.  

Outreach 

The January Communion Offering will go to our youth’s Feed the     
Homeless program. Most needed items include hand warmers, foot powder, 
soft snacks, toothbrushes, toothpaste, gloves, hats, razors, and shaving 
cream. Thank you in advance for your generosity! 

Youth 

Youth Group will resume in January.  Happy New Year! 

Presbyterian Women News 

We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and will have a safe and   
happy New Year!   In January, the Day Circle will meet on January 9 and will 
study Lesson 4. The Sunday Circle will meet on January 14 and will also 
study Lesson 4. The Book Circle will meet on January 12 and will review 
“Sum It Up” by Pat Summit and Sally Jenkins. Meetings for the Circle of 
Grace and the Twenty-Something Circle will be announced later.   
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 December 30-January 7 -  Family Promise 

 January 6 -    Worshiping at B’nai Torah 
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